Karen Hill

From: Charlie Glaes

Sent: Friday, May 10, 2013 9:26 AM
To: Karen Hill

Subject: FW: Newsletter correction

From: School Equity Caucus [mailto:schoolequitycaucus@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, April 29, 2013 2:56 PM

To: School Equity Caucus Members

Subject: Newsletter correction

Caucus Members:

A reader noticed an error in the recently distributed April Caucus Newsletter. In the third paragraph of
Item #4, page 3, Legislators Consider MPSERS Current Operating Expenditures Plan, the first
sentence should have said:

Under the plan, districts with high MPSERS payroll compared to their total COE would see cost
reductions, while those with low MPSERS payroll compared to their total COE would see costs
increase.

Sorry for any confusion the error may have caused.

Jerry



